
November 27, 2022 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

  

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
ASSUMPTIONBVM.ORG 

Sacraments and Parish Information  

 

October 23, 2022 
 

May you find Christ here...May you bring Christ to the world. 



November 27, 2022 Welcome 
Hello, 
 And Happy New Year!  Liturgical New Year that is, as we 
begin Advent we begin our new year for the liturgical cycle.  I think it is interesting 
that we wouldn’t just start the new year with Christmas, with a big celebration and 
high point, but rather that we consider that we want to build up to that celebration, 
to prepare for it.  This characteristic of our year I think really demonstrates that the 
purpose isn’t just to celebrate those big days, but rather that we keep growing, from 
one year to the next. 
 In our parish this week we have a good example of that growth by a sacrament 
that our 2nd graders are celebrating, their First Reconciliation.  All of the older stu-
dents in day school and in our PSR program have had the opportunity to celebrate 
the sacrament of Reconciliation over the past couple of weeks.   This is a common 
practice that many of us follow in the Advent season as a means to prepare for 
Christmas.  We examine our lives, consider our sins, ask for God’s forgiveness of 
them and help to overcome those temptations in the future.  We could look at this 
and only focus on the sins that we’ve identified and only look at the sacrament in a 
fairly negative way (why we don’t usually refer to it anymore simply as the sacra-
ment of Penance), but we need to realize that we have recognized these sins in our 
life, and temptations that have led us to these sins, and not only is God forgiving 
them, but we are open to his help in overcoming those temptations in the future to 
build an even stronger relationship with God. 
 Consider the children receiving their First Reconciliation.  They are first cele-
brating the sacrament now because they are just getting old enough to recognize 
right from wrong, to know what they are supposed to do and be responsible for 
their actions (in some situations).  As they grow in their knowledge and abilities we 
desire that they also grow in their understanding of right from wrong, in their abil-
ity to recognize how their actions affect others, in their character, integrity, pru-
dence, and many other virtues as they have the ability and opportunities to exercise 
them.  Also, that they grow in their understanding that God is willing to forgive 
them and that he loves them.  We know at such a young age they are growing in so 
many ways that we especially want to be sure they are growing in their virtues and 
their relationship with God. 
 We want these things for our children, and we want to continue to have and 
exercise them for ourselves as adults.  Hopefully during this Advent, as we begin 
our new year, we look at it as one of promise and hope knowing that with God’s 
forgiveness, with His love, we can and will all grow more toward who He created 
us to be in this coming year.   
 
Peace, 
 

Fr. Nick 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
deaconrichard@charter.net 
Dcn. Bob Hennekes 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &  Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
  Bulletin Announcements: 
  peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
  (by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 

Director of Communication 
239 Nancy Gomer  
nancy.assumption@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Advent Reconciliation Schedule 
M-F 7:30-7:50am in church 

Saturday 4-4:50pm in church 
Friday, December 9th, 6-9pm in chapel 

Saturday, December 10th, 9am-3:30pm in chapel 
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St. Monica .  .  .  Pillar of Hospitality 

Knights  of  Columbus Fish Fry!  This FRIDAY, December 2nd 

  February 3rd and ALL Lenten Fridays: March 4, 11, 18, 25 and April 1, 8 and 15. 

                      5:00-7:00pm ~ Dine In and Take Out 
  

MENU: Fried Cod/Cat fish Meal or Sandwich, Chicken Strips. Green Beans, Coleslaw,  
Mac N Cheese, Desserts.  Tea and coffee free, Full Cash Bar available: beer, wine and mixed 

drinks. You can pay either with a credit card or cash.   
 

$15 -  Fish dinner, includes 3 sides  /   $14 - Fish Dinner, Dine in Senior rate 
$10 - Sandwich plate, includes 1 side  /   Children, 13 and under $5 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

Support our Parish on Giving Tuesday! 
 

November 29 is Giving Tuesday, a day to take a break from 
online shopping and consider online giving to charities and other 
nonprofit organizations.  Our parish is again teaming with other 
Catholic causes on Giving Tuesday in a program called 
#iGiveCatholic.  
 

Our focus for this year’s #iGiveCatholic appeal at Assumption is the 
future of our church.  How do we keep the Catholic Church alive in 
O’Fallon for the next 150 years?  
 

The health and safety of our parishioners, visitors, students, teacher and staff are of paramount importance 
to us.  On any given school day, we need to provide a safe and secure environment for 400+ children, as 
well as 30+ teachers and staff.  
 

Your gift through #iGiveCatholic will be used to help financial assistance to provide a safer environment 
and we have identified several potential enhancements to our campus.  These include: 
1.  Electric door locks controlled by key fobs or badges 
2.  Security cameras in parking lots and other areas 
3.  Privacy film on windows in the hallways, so that outsiders cannot see into the building 
4.  Modifications to restrooms to promote safety while preserving privacy 
5.  Additional lighting in the parking lots and walkways 
 

You don’t need to wait until Giving Tuesday. Just go to www.stl.igivecatholic.org and search for Assump-
tion of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish. Thank you and God bless you! 

   Christmas Choral Concert! 
 

The Choral Arts Singers invite you to join us for our 51st year of musical performance 
on Sunday, December 11th at 3:00pm as we present our annual CHRISTMAS CON-
CERT here at Assumption Parish in the CHAPEL. 
 

“Let Heaven and Nature Sing” features the gorgeous “Breath of Heaven”,  
the uplifting “The Heavens Are Telling” by Haydn and several other holiday  
favorites.  We are so happy to be singing again and hope that you can join  

us in a fun and festive afternoon of music.  Admission is free, but donations are appreciated to help the  
Concert Arts Assoc. continue their efforts of bringing musical enjoyment to our community.   
For additional information and concert dates, contact Bonnie Lang at 636-887-2899 or visit  
www.concertarts.org and Facebook (Choral Arts Singers). 



November 27, 2022 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 

 
Reconciliation 

6:30am John Eguia, Sr. 
8:00am Val Uttecht Schoenfelder 
________________________________________________________ 

7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 11.28.22  

6:30am John Eguia, Sr. 
8:00am Arthur Osseck 
—————————————————- 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am  Chris Scholten 
8:00am  Joann George 
 —————————————–——–———     
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 11.30.22 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 29:10-
13 
 

TUESDAY 11.29.22 

Queen of Hearts. Every Tuesday, 
5:00pm. Knight of Columbus Hall,  

202 W. Third St., O’Fallon. 

   PRAY, PRAY, PRAY  
 Every Tuesday in Chapel! 

 

Everyone…PLEASE come to pray the Rosary on  
Tuesdays at 6:15pm followed by  

Perpetual Help Devotions and Benediction.   

Assumption Adoration Chapel  
 

Adoration at Assumption is available 24/7 in the old 
church by using the code at the North transit entrance.  

(please call the parish office for the code, 636-240-3721.) 
                 

           
 
 
 
 
 

EXPOSITION is on Tuesday and begins after  
the 8:00 am Mass. We are in need of Adorers at  

2:00pm, 3:00pm & 4:00pm.   
Please sign up at assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com. 

Feast of the Immaculate Conception 
 

2022 – Holy Day of Obligation 
 
Mary, Mother of God ~ captured by a photographer that shot into midair 
where the children from Medjugorje were staring at in a trance. This 
showed up after the film was developed. 
 

 

December 8th is the Feast of the Immaculate Conception and a holy day of obli-

gation. The Immaculate Conception means that the Blessed Virgin Mary, whose 

conception was brought about the normal way, was conceived without original 

sin or its stain—that’s what "immaculate" means: without stain. The essence of 

original sin consists in the deprivation of sanctifying grace, and its stain is a cor-

rupt nature. Mary was preserved from these defects by God’s grace; from the 

first instant of her existence she was in the state of sanctifying grace and was free 

from the corrupt nature original sin brings. We will celebrate Mary’s state of be-

ing “immaculate” and “full of grace” with Mass times listed here:   

Wednesday, December 7th at 5:30pm in Church Vigil Mass 

Thursday, December 8th Mass at 6:30am, 8:00am and 7:00pm in Church. 
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6:30am  Kristie Nickles & Family 
    Special Intention 
8:00am Norm Ochsner 
 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 

THURSDAY  12.01.22 
6:30am  Vocations to the Priesthood 
     and Religious Order 
8:00am  Ed Kullman 
 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 

FRIDAY  12.02.22 
8:00am  Bruce Kreycik 
5:00pm  Alma Pratt 
___________________________ 
4:00-4:50pm  
Or by appointment 

SATURDAY 12.03.22 
8:00am Alma Jean Gouge 
10:00am  People of the Parish 
12:00pm  Shirley Mackey 
5:30pm  _Vall Uttecht Schoenfelder__ 
 
 

By Appointment 

SUNDAY  12.04.22 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 
heart with 
God "Our 
strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

 TODAY! 
It’s not too 

late to  
Sign Up! 
(Call Ann) 

YOU DON’T 
WANT TO 
MISS THIS! 
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From the  Principal’s  Pen 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

STUCO Moderators:  Mrs. Stacy Chassaniol and Mrs. Jeni Willis 

Chess Club at Assumption!  
 

Assumption has started a CYC Chess team!  Players have 
practice each Monday from 6:30-7:30pm in the parish center. 
Anyone from the parish community that would like to play 
chess are welcome to come and play each Monday. 
 
Questions? Please contact Adam Johnson - Adam10johnson@gmail.com  

What is Student Council (StuCo) at Assumption? 
 
The Student Council is designed for students to understand all aspects of  
project planning and execution as they explore what it means to be a 
Christian LEADER. Students learn and develop skills necessary to work 
with other students, administration, and the community.  The objectives of 
our Student Council are: 
 

 To initiate, implement, and complete projects and activities which 
help our school, the students, the faculty, the administration and the 
community.  

 To develop and provide opportunities for leadership and service in the local school and in the 
community.  

 To encourage Christian personal growth of members.  
 To promote respect within the school and community.  
 To increase student involvement and school pride. 

Rina Baker 7 
Anabelle Begley 6 
Addison Coble 6 
Meagan Davies 8 
Brooklyn Douglas 7 

Victoria Douglas 7 
Justin Dowdy 6 
Kate Eckhard 6 
Melody Gagliano 6 
Vaida Grenloh 7 

Cemeia Harvey 7 
Teddy Heiney 6 
Jacob Horstmann 8 
Timmy Johnson 7 
Salissa Lewis 6 

Lizzie Lifritz 7 
Meg McCulloch 6 
Lucy Nelson 6 
Alyssa Sargent 7 
Ivy Schenk 7 

Isaac Summers 6 
Zak Summers 6 
Maria Thessen 7 
Danica Willis 7 
Izzy Woytus 8 

Congratulations to our 2022-2023 Student Council Officers and Members:       

 
Thanks for reading about ASSUMPTION! 
 

Pat Hensley 

President - Elena Pescarino 8 
Vice President - Addison Markelz 7 

Secretary - Ray Ryan 7 
Treasurer - Sam Molitor 7 

Student Council Members: 
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FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 

QUESTION?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Dir of Youth Ministry
  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com   

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

Happy Thanksgiving from  
Assumption Life Teen and Edge! 

We have had an incredible semester so far 
with our middle schoolers and high school 
teens. Last weekend, our teens powerfully 
encountered the Lord and one another  
during our Fall Retreat...pictures to come!  
 
Sunday, November 27  
No Life Teen: Thanksgiving Weekend  
 
Wednesday, November 30  
Edge: Vocations  
6:00 - 7:30pm in Parish Center 
 

You can support Catholic schools with a full credit against your state income tax! 
  
Did you know that up to half of your state income tax liability can help families attend Catholic 
schools?  For every dollar given to the MOScholars program, you’ll pay one dollar less to Jefferson 
City, not to exceed 50% of your tax liability.  So, if you expect to owe $3,000 in state taxes, you can 
donate up to $1,500 and get a tax credit for that amount. 

  

Here’s how it works in 3 simple steps: 
  

1.     Reserve your tax credit of $500 or more at https://treasurer.mo.gov/MOScholars/ReservationApp. Be 
sure to select Today & Tomorrow Educational Foundation (TTEF) from the dropdown menu when asked which 
Educational Assistance Organization (EAO) you want to support. 
2.     Submit your tax credit authorization, along with your donation, within 30 days to TTEF. Upon receipt, 
they will send you a tax credit certificate for the full value of your donation. 
3.     When you file your state taxes for 2022, include the tax credit certificate you received to reduce your tax 
liability by the amount of the donation you made!  

  

Gifts to the MOScholars program through the TTEF will be used to provide scholarships to students attending eligible 
Catholic schools, including Assumption, based on their family’s income level or the child’s learning requirements. 
  

Any individual or entity with a state tax liability can participate.  This is an incredible year-end tax planning strategy! 
  

If you have questions, call Mark Vogt in the Parish Office at 636-240-3721, extension 225. 
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2022 - 11/6/22 
 

$                    634,866 
$          721,000 
$              (86,134) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 

           St. Vincent De Paul needs your help this Christmas...   

Saturday, December 10th 
 

2022 has been a tough year for us all.  After a slow recovery from Covid, this year has already 
been extremely difficult with rising gas and food prices.  Local residents are also still dealing with the flooding and 
clean up issues and many of them with the loss of their homes.  This year with our Christmas program we will be focus-
ing on clients basic needs.  If you would like to help our Neighbors in Need and our local homeless clients, please con-
sider helping our Saint Vincent de Paul program this holiday season.  We have few different ways  that YOU can help: 
 

Giving Tree gifts - Our giving trees are up in church and filled with gift needs! Limit your spending 
for each tag to the $25-$40 range. Please return the tags attached to your wrapped gift to the downstairs 
tree in the parish hall no later than December 4th. Questions? Please call Mary Luntz at 636-751-5286 

Adopt a Family or Senior - If you feel that your family or organization would like to 
adopt a family or senior - We Need YOU!  Please call Betty at 636-795-0406 OR Pat at 
636-385-6462.  

Donation items - Our Neighbors In Need and homeless clients lack the necessities 
that we often take for granted.  When they pick up their items and food baskets from the 
Giving Tree, they are allowed to come in a choose a toy (toys are graciously donated by 
the O'Fallon Fire Department) and some personal need items.  If you would like to donate 
any items to our basic needs table, here are some of the items we are in need of: 

 

                             Thank you so much for your consideration.   

Happy Holidays to each of you!  

 

If you have any questions,  

please call Tammy  

at 314-603-2395  

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,020,796 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

November 6, 2022 
 

$             41,616 
$               44,000  
$                    (2,384)  

 Gas gift cards  
 Food and Walmart gift cards 
 Small tents for homeless clients   
      (Amazon and Walmart.com currently have              
          small, 2 person tents for $20.99) 
 Sleeping bags  
 Blankets  

 Pillows 
 Extension cords 
 Lightbulbs 
 Batteries 
 Towels 
 Adult diapers 
 Small fans or heaters 
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HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
kindness  

“We are ALL 
hospitality 
ministers”  

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

The Advent Wreath Tradition & Meaning 
 

For many Christians, Advent wreaths are a favorite way to celebrate the month of December leading up to Christmas Day. 
Although Advent Wreaths are popular among Christians, many are not aware of the rich meaning and symbolism embedded 
in the tradition. If we learn this meaning, we can appreciate it all the more! 
 

DARKNESS AND LIGHT 
The Advent candles readily demonstrate the strong contrast between darkness and light. In the Bible, Christ is referred to as 
the “Light of the World” contrasted with the darkness of sin. Human history spanned long ages before our prophesied Savior 
would finally make his appearance, and God’s promise to make all things new through him. 
As his Advent, or “coming,” draws nearer another candle is lit, with each candle dispelling the darkness a little more. Thus, 
the Advent wreath helps us to spiritually contemplate the great drama of salvation history that surrounds the birth of God In-
carnate who comes to redeem the human race. 
 

SHAPE, NUMBER, AND COLOR  
SHAPE: The circular shape of the wreath, without beginning or end, symbolizes God’s complete and unending love for us—
a love that sent his Son into the world to redeem us from the curse of sin.  It also represents eternal life which becomes ours 
through faith in Jesus Christ. 
NUMBER: The Advent Wreath traditionally holds four candles which are lit, one at a time, on each of the four Sundays of 
the Advent season.  Each candle represents 1,000 years.  Added together, the four candles symbolize the 4,000 years that hu-
manity waited for the world’s Savior—from Adam and Eve to Jesus, whose birth was foretold in the Old Testament. 
Some Advent wreath traditions also include a fifth white “Christ” candle, symbolizing purity that is lit on Christmas Eve or 
Christmas day.  Many circular wreaths can incorporate a white candle by adding a pillar candle to the wreath center. 
COLOR: Violet is a liturgical color that is used to signify a time of prayer, penance, and sacrifice and is used during Advent 
and Lent.  Advent, also called “little Lent,” is the season where we spiritually wait in our “darkness” with hopeful expectation 
for our promised redemption, just as the whole world did before Christ’s birth, and just as the whole world does now as we 
eagerly await his promised return. 
 

THE FOUR WEEKS OF ADVENT 
During the first two weeks of Advent we light the first two purple candles. The Third Sunday of Advent is called Gaudete 
(Rejoice) Sunday. On this day we celebrate that our waiting for the birth of Jesus on Christmas day is almost over. Rose is a 
liturgical color that is used to signify joy, so we light the single pink candle on the third Sunday of Advent. 
Then on the fourth Sunday of Advent, the final purple candle is lit to mark the final week of prayer and penance as we wait 
expectantly for the soon-coming birth of the King of Kings. 
Traditionally, each of the four Advent candles have a deeper meaning which is depicted in the lovely Four Weeks of Advent 
Pewter Wreath: 

The 1st Sunday of Advent symbolizes Hope with the “Prophet’s Candle” reminding us that Jesus is coming. 
The 2nd Sunday of Advent symbolizes Faith with the “Bethlehem Candle” reminding us of Mary and Joseph’s journey 

to Bethlehem. 
The 3rd Sunday of Advent symbolizes Joy with the “Shepherd’s Candle” reminding us of the Joy the world experienced 

at the coming birth of Jesus. 
The 4th Sunday of Advent symbolizes Peace with the “Angel’s Candle” reminding us of the message of the angels: 

“Peace on Earth, Good Will Toward Men.”                                                           
                         ~Excerpts taken from the Catholic Company 

MEN of ASSUMPTION of the BVM Parish: At “That Man is You!” (TMIY) this Saturday, we will be learning 
about: WHY the Catholic Church?  Speaker: Dr. John Bergsma 
 

Come Join Us… That Man is You! Saturday Mornings, 7:15 to 8:30am  
For more information, contact: Deacon Richard Tadlock at DeaconRichard@charter.net. 314-397-2433 

 A Church Founded by Christ 
 The Criteria for Discovering the True Church 
 Tangible Unity in the Church 

 Examples of Holiness Within the Church 
 The Internationality of The Church 
 The Apostolic Succession 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE: www.assumptionbvm.org 
 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 

                       Fri 8:00am-3:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL: 636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 
For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 
 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into Him…
from whom 
the whole 

body, held and 
joined together 

by every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 

builds itself in 
love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

 Monday, November 28th, 6:30pm ~ Hall C 
 

Our guest will be Sally Faith! Former Mayor of St Charles and author of ‘I’M LOSING 
MY MEMORY …I’M NOT LOSING MY MIND’. She will speak of her personal expe-

rience with Dementia and Alzheimer’s. Books will be available for $16 and signing  
by Sally will be available.  Non-members are welcome to check us out.  

 

 Membership dues for the upcoming year can be paid. $15/30. 
 Members only: Dec.19th, catered Annual Christmas Dinner. Cost $10/ member.  
 Pro-life basket will be available for any donations. 
 Branson Dec-5-9 Trip: Parking directly behind the St. Vincent DePaul house. 

 Donations of canned goods are asked to replenish St. Vincent‘s pantry due to Thanksgiving. 
 Any questions please contact Bob or Liz Allmeyer at 636 240-8638.  

Assumption Giving Tree…

We Need YOU! 
Please Take a Tag! 

 

The giving trees are up for the 
needs of people in our community. 
Please help support this mission. 
Limit your spending for each tag 
taken to the $25-$40 range. Please 
return the tags attached to your 
wrapped gift to the downstairs tree 
in the parish hall no later than De-
cember 4th.  Any questions please 
call Mary Luntz at 636-751-5286 

PRAYER SHAWL WEEKEND at ICD December 3 and 4 
 

Prayer Shawls will be available after all Masses at Immaculate Conception Church Dardenne Prairie the weekend of  
December 3/4.  A Prayer Shawl makes a beautiful gift. It is a gift of prayer, especially appropriate for those who are ill 
or lonely.  All shawl recipients are prayed for by our committee.  When picking up a shawl, you will be asked to log the 
recipient's name in our prayer registry.  Donations are accepted, but not required.  Donations go to purchase yarn for 
more shawls.  For more information on ICD's Prayer Shawl Committee, contact Louann Maldeney 314-650-0938.   

The family of Shirley Mackey would like to  
convey our gratitude to Monsignor McCumber for 
providing a beautiful service to honor our Mom. 
Thank you, also to Lynn for her kind assistance, 

and to the vocalist for providing the beautiful  
music. Your words and your kindness will always 

be appreciated by our family. 

 



November 27, 2022 

 

 
 
 
  
CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Assumption Church #083750 
  403 N. Main Street 
  O’Fallon, MO 63366 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  636 240-3721 EXT 221 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Peggy Brewer 
 
 SOFTWARE  Adobe X 
  Windows XP 
 
 PRINTER 
  Toshiba e-Studio 4555 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Wednesday 4:00 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  November 27, 2022 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 THROUGH 13 
 
SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 
 
 

Please send  
1000 copies  
of the bulletin!  
 
 
 
 


